
AFRC Members, 

We are currently experiencing system issues, and the AGR Assignments Branch is aware of an 
advertising problem within Talent Marketplace affecting the March requisitions (Advertisements). 

What we know: A system glitch has prevented many positions from being advertised as planned and is 
also impacting members' ability to view and apply for AGR jobs. The IT support team has been notified 
and is actively working to resolve this issue. 

We understand you may be eager for updates on your position status or job applications. However, we 
kindly request that you pause inquiries for now, as we do not have an estimated resolution date. We will 
post a notification as soon as all issues have been resolved. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Assignments Division Chief 

 

 


